Q&A Addendum #1
RFP No. 722632
Pest Control Services


Question:
Will there be a scheduled site walk of the campus?

Answer:
A set site visit is not scheduled. 

Question:
If not, will we be allowed to perform a site walk in an effort to familiarize ourselves with the scope of service and campus pest needs?

Answer:
*Prospective bidders wishing to visit campus may schedule a site visit by contacting:
	Bill Thompson, Central Supply Manager
	479-575-6172
	whthomps@uark.edu 

[bookmark: _GoBack]*Bidders are reminded that to avoid misinterpretations, there will be no question/answer forum during site visits. All questions should be noted then submitted to ellenf@uark.edu. Additional Q&A documents will be posted to HogBid as necessary.
